
Ottawa, March 14th., 1940.

Dear Sir:-

I find in August last you were sent an

advance of $15.00 to pay Indians for backets Siepped to

Ottawa and sold, An official letter from the Superintendent

of Welfare and Training dated August löth., instructed you

how to account for this money and our fils would indicate

that credit vouchers had not been submitted. Your voucher

No. 164 dated August 22nd. is for a similar amount and was

paid by cheque No. 462 on September 18th. If this cheque

and the advance which was sent you in August covers the same

shipment, then you should refund the amount of the advance -

$15.00. If there were two consignments of Caskets, then

credit vouchers should be submitted covering the advance.

I will be glad to hear from you in this

 l'onrection by return mail.

Yours truly,

twnd

L.V. McCutche

Chief Treasury officer.

Rev. E. Chiason.

Indian Agent,

Thorbarn, N.S.

JHF/D.
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